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LVBCH Employer Group Meeting (June 2, 2020) 
 

At the June 2, 2020 strategic employer group meeting, Geneia leaders discussed how the company is 
helping healthcare organizations and employers respond to the COVID-19 pandemic.  
 
Geneia created a free, tailored version of the Theon® Platform for Care Management to help healthcare 
organizations assess and triage individuals seeking COVID-19 information, resources and care. The quick-
start workflow solution is available to healthcare organizations, free of charge until September 30, 2020, for 
up to 50 users per organization. 
 
The Geneia Data Intelligence Lab created a predictive model to identify patients who will be at higher risk 
for hospitalization and/or severe outcomes if they test positive for COVID-19 infection. To help healthcare 
organizations prioritize outreach and appropriately allocate healthcare resources, the model segments the 
population into three risk categories and assigns an individualized risk score.  
 
As employers plan for employees returning to the work place, they need to update or develop an infectious 
disease preparedness and response plan that can help guide protective actions. There also is a need for a 
workplace specific COVID-19 plan to protect the safety and health of employees and customers as well as 
the ability to gather and document pertinent information from employees to ensure they are not returning to 
work sick. 
 
 
 

 


